
December 14th, 1932 
 

Mr. Henry H. Hart 
328 Post Street 
San Francisco,California [sic] 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hart: 
 
 Since writing you yesterday,conditions [sic] have arisen which makes it unadvisable for 
me to consider buying the fresco at this time.  
 
 Thank you for your kindness,I [sic] am 
 Sincerely yours, 
 
 Gertrude Bass Warner 
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